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Motorists urged to use caution on Route 207 

 
(Kahnawake – 20, Enníska/February 2013) The Public Works Department of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke is urging road users on Route 207 to drive with caution 
in the area between the Route 138 overpass to the southern boundary of the Territory. 
With the freeze and thaw periods, potholes emerge more than usual.  
 
Public Works has increased surveillance of the roadway to identify problematic areas 
and will take proactive measures where necessary. 
 
We thank you for your patience during this period. 
 
 

SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention at your discretion indefinitely. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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